Thank you for allowing me to speak at the Melbourne Hearing. Having been given the
opportunity to make a suggestion for the record, | wish to suggest the following :-

1. To Legislate that “All new buildings should be piped with provision for Toilets and
Gardens to use “other than Drinking Quality” water. (This may be “Purple Pipe”
recycled water, or, Harvested or collected water.)

2. To Legislate that all new Building Developments, both Domestic and Commercial
should be required to install Two sets of pipe work for incoming water and One set
for sewer drainage.

| would also like to reiterate that we need to properly plan our cities and our urban
developments whereby we Legislate and Regulate the areas we Develop for Industrial,
Commercial and Residential purposes. These should all be developed with a view to our
sustainable future. Water Storage, Recycling and Usage should all be considered. These
areas should all, also provide Environmental Water areas such as Lakes or similar water
ways. It is essential that Trees and Vegetation be nurtured in all areas to encourage

rainfall.

Thank you again for allowing me to attend and speak at the Hearing. It was most
informative and enlightening. | am very happy that our future is in good hands. Thank
you once again.

Neil Nicholas



